
   

CHIEF CONSTABLE VACANCY – SOUTH YORKSHIRE  

 

‘A challenging opportunity for an exceptional chief officer to transform the police service for the benefit of our 
communities’   
(Salary: £150,000) 
 
The South Yorkshire Police and Crime Commissioner is looking to appoint an exceptional individual with the appropriate experience, ambition 
and vision to lead the South Yorkshire police service in building public trust and confidence. 
 
The successful applicant will provide ethical, inspirational and resilient leadership for the police service working with the Police and Crime 
Commissioner and senior leadership group to keep South Yorkshire safe.    
 
Applicants must be able to demonstrate a strong commitment to serving the public and a collaborative style of working with fellow officers, the 
Police and Crime Commissioner and partners to deliver excellent services for the public. Applicants must also have a track record of ethically-
based decision making and substantial evidence of leading with integrity in a demanding executive role, including leading the delivery of 
fundamental change in organisational culture and service provision. 
 
There will be an open day on 1 June  to provide further information on the role and the issues currently facing South Yorkshire Police.  This will 
be held by the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner at Carbrook House, Carbrook Hall Road, Sheffield, S9 2EH.  Alternatively you can 
call the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for South Yorkshire and ask for the Chief Executive. Tel: 0114 296 4140 or email: 
info@southyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk.  An application pack can be found here or by contacting the Office. 
 
Closing date for applications: 3 June 2016   
 
Shortlisting will take place early June and psychometric testing for shortlisted candidates will take place week commencing 6th June, followed by 
Assessment Centre on 14 June, with final interviews taking place on 15 June.  The Police and Crime Panel confirmation hearing date will take 
place before the end of June (date to be confirmed). 
 
It is hoped the new Chief Constable will be in post by the end of November 2016.  
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